
Wisley Airfield ~ the Final Chapter. 

 
It is with heavy hearts that we report that the judge at the 
High Court dismissed our challenge to the Planning 
Inspector’s decision. The challenge was made by Ockham 
Parish Council, with support from WAG, VAWNT, and the 
community.  

If we had not mounted this challenge, we would never have 
known if it would succeed, but in the event, it was not to be. 
At least we know we all fought bravely to the very end. 

All through this lengthy battle, we have taken the approach of 
leaving no stone unturned, but reluctantly, we now feel we 
must accept where we are. 

However, we must all thank one another in our community 
for everything:  for a battle well fought, for all the support, 
financial, moral and personal in the enormous efforts made 
in the last 3 years.  

Thanks, and best wishes to everyone from VAWNT & WAG. 

As a reminder, just a few of those moments are pictured…. 

 

 



     

  

  



 



 

 





 

 

    


